
NOTICE OF ANNUAL 
CEMETERY CLEANUP 

Town of Ladysmith Parks Crews will be performing 
annual maintenance of the Cemetery Grounds from: 

March 15 - September 29th, 2019 

Pursuant to Town of Ladysmith, Bylaw No. 1668, Section 
55, floral tributes will be removed by the Caretaker and 
disposed of when their condition is considered to be 
detrimental to the appearance and beauty of the 
Cemetery. 

Floral tributes and trinkets, in an acceptable condition, 
removed to allow for maintenance can be picked up by 
contacting the Parks Supervisor at 250.245.6448. 

Thank you for your patience and co-operation. 


